
From: Borsos, John <JBorsos@cta.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 6:03 PM 
To: Raoul Bozio <Raoul-Bozio@scusd.edu>; Pam Manwiller <pmanwiller@aol.com>; Cancy McArn 
<Cancy-McArn@scusd.edu> 
Cc: Fisher, David <dfisher@saccityta.com>; nmilevsky@saccityta.com 
Subject: SCTA Proposal on Reopening, Next Bargaining Session 
 

Warning! This message originates from OUTSIDE the District’s email system. Please 
verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact 
the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.  
Raoul and Pam: 
 
Attached you will find the issues to address regarding reopening and independent study as discussed 
last night. 
 
Because of the District’s lack of preparation in our last six bargaining sessions, our bargaining team did 
not believe that bargaining today would be productive. 
 
We will be prepared to meet on Tuesday, August 17 at 2 pm to resume negotiation and hope that the 
District will be prepared to come forward with proposals that address these issues. 
 
As we stated yesterday, we believe the March 20, 2021 MOU on Safely Reopening Schools may serve as 
a useful starting point to resolve these issues. 
 
Additionally, this will confirm in writing, that on August 3, 5, and 10 the District was not prepared to and 
declined to discuss student assessments for the 2021-22 school year with our bargaining/assessment 
committee. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday at 2 p.m. 
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